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Rotarian, Dick Seeberger, introduced his guest,
John Davis, at Friday’s Drumright Rotary Club
meeting. John is currently a Captain with the
Creek County Sheriff’s Department and is the
Republican candidate for Creek County
Sheriff.

John was born and raised in Bristow where he
currently resides with his wife and daughters.
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He stays active in his children’s lives and his family enjoys spending quality time together outdoors. John’s

daughters are involved in sports and the family also enjoys hunting and fishing activities. His grandfather

started Anchor Drive Inn in Bristow and the restaurant remains family owned and operated. After graduating

from Bristow High School, John attended East Central University in Ada, OK before beginning his career as a

Police Officer.

John has served as a Police Officer in Bristow and Enid and has spent the last several years with the Creek

County Sheriff’s Office working under the current Sheriff, Steve Toliver. Steve has served since 2000 and will

not be seeking re-election on June 26th.

John hopes to continue the great work that Sheriff Toliver achieved during his three terms. Over the last twelve

years, Sheriff Toliver and his staff oversaw the building of a new county jail that can house three-hundred

inmates, improved communications between the county and other federal and state agencies, and began the

process of creating a new juvenile detention center. The construction on the new juvenile detention center is

slated to begin in fall 2012. These are some examples of the undertakings in the Creek County Sheriff’s

department.

John does not plan to make major changes if elected. However, he hopes to be able to enhance and build on the

momentum from the current administration.

In addition, Brooks Mitchell, candidate for Corporation Commission, attended Friday’s meeting as well.

Brooks is from Seminole and lives in Oklahoma City with his wife and two daughters. He is a Certified Public

Accountant and has run a private practice for over fifteen years in Oklahoma City. Brooks has served the

Oklahoma Corporation Commission for nine years in various Director positions and as an administrative aide to

a former Commissioner. If you would like additional information about Brooks, please visit his website

www.FriendsOfBrooksMitchell.org

Our other guest was Sydni Levis, daughter of Rotarian, Amanda Levis.

Please join us at Friday’s meeting hosted by Rotarian, Gary Smith.

If you would like more information about Drumright Rotary Club, please contact us on our FaceBook page,

Drumright Rotary Club, or go to our website www.wix.com/drumrightrotary/drumrightrotary.
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